May 3, 2011

Dear Parents,

On May 30 and 31, Vancouver Talmud Torah will be participating in the annual Jump Rope for Heart Program. This activity will involve students from kindergarten through grade seven. Students will be skipping during their health and physical education classes. The "Jump Rope For Heart" program enables students to participate in fun exercises while supporting the "Heart and Stroke Association."

This year, students will be bringing home a fundraising package, which has the donation form printed on the back. This envelope should be used to record the student's donation and a place to put the money raised. You will find also find information regarding fundraising on- line at the bottom of this envelope.

For the past couple of years we have raised a substantial amount of money for the Heart and stroke Association. This year we are trying to out do ourselves and raise more money than in the past. With your help and generosity, and the hard work of our students we look forward to a very successful event.

At the culmination of our skipping classes, our students will assemble in the gym for a final meeting where we will do random draws for prizes.

If you have any questions, please contact the physical education department.

Sincerely,

Fred Cohen, Emma Cross, Gerrald Lotzkar